
 

 
3 August 2016 
 
The Hon Justice IJK Ross AO 
President  
Fair Work Commission  
11 Exhibition Street 
Melbourne Victoria 3000 
 
Email:    chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au 
 
Dear Justice Ross,  
 
Re.  AM2014/243 – Seagoing Industry Award 2010 
 
We refer to the conference which is listed for the above matter on Thursday 4 
August 2016 in Sydney. 
 
Ai Group does not have a major interest in this award, and unfortunately due to 
a number of other conflicting commitments on Thursday, we are unable to be 
represented at the conference. 
 
We will make contact with one of the other parties after the conference and/or 
monitor the materials on the Commission’s website to remain abreast of 
developments. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Stephen Smith 
Head of National Workplace Relations Policy 
 
 
 
 

 


